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Dr. Graham Tse has served at MemorialCare Miller Children’s & Women’s 

Hospital Long Beach for more than 20 years and in 2017, added an 

administrative role to his responsibilities when he became Chief Medical 

Officer. Board-certified in pediatrics and pediatric critical care, his clinical 

interests include quality, best practices, utilization management, organ 

donation, and clinical documentation improvement. Throughout his career, Dr. Tse has held 

numerous leadership positions, served on several medical staff committees, gained extensive 

experience in teaching at Miller Children’s & Women’s and has received numerous awards, 

including Physician of the Year at Miller Children’s & Women's. During the COVID-19 pandemic, 

he serves as the physician in charge in the Hospital Incident Command Center for both Miller 

Children’s & Women’s and Long Beach Medical Center. As physician in charge, he contributed 

to the team in epidemiology and infection control decisions; physician support, 

communications, coordination and staffing; and creation and implementation of COVID-19 

units, & clinical practices within the two hospitals. 


